

APRIL 2022 UPDATE

Welcome to the new Oakwood School Association Newsletter. We hope to bring this newsletter to you monthly to share with you what we have been up to, how are fundraising is going and the exciting events coming up.

Meet the Team

Marianne Bridge - children in years 5 and 3

Karen Morris - child in year 4

Laura Marsh – child in year 3

Kimberly Curtis - children in years 4 and 1

Sarah Sweed - child in year 6

Chris Blake - children in years 6 and 2

Filipa Claro- children in years 3 and R

Sam Woodall -Libarian and Lunch time assistant, she looks after the children in every year

What did we do in April?

Donut Sale

Wow what can we say but thank you!

We had no idea that the Krispie Kreme donut sale would be so popular so our apologies to those who missed out and thank you to those who got theirs.

We hope to do this event again in May so watch this space, and there will be more donuts this time.

We raised an amazing £165 for the KS1 story shed!

Easter Bonnett competition

Thank you to all those who entered the Easter
Bonnett competition we had such amazing entries
that we had to give a prize per year group and
each child who entered should have received a
little treat.

We even had a special guest come and help with judging and the children loved meeting him!

Our winners were:

Year R- Laurence Valente

Year 1- Tristan McDermot

Year 2- Isla Webb

Year 3- Annabelle Gray

Year 4- Olivia Wren

Year 6- Lillia Martin

KEY STAGE 1 WINNER - Maddie Couch

KEY STAGE 2 WINNER - Tommy Stowell









What are we Fundraising for?

Story Shed - We are going to installing two sheds within the KS1 playground where the children can swap and share books with their friends.

Quiet Space - Holly and Molly from year 5 have come up with a plan to create a quiet space on the fenced area opposite year 5. Over the next few events we hope to raise money to help make this happen.

We will be working on plans with the girls over the next few weeks. Fundraising Total for 2022

LET'S MAKE THIS GROW

Dates for your Diaries

Friday 6th May – Community Coffee Morning

Monday 9th May- Thursday 12th May- Year 6 SATS breakfast

Thursday 26th May – Dress down

Thursday 26th May – End of Term Discos

Friday July 1st- School picnic and Summer Fun event

Details of all these events will come out near the time so please keep an eye on your emails and follow our Facebook page- OAKWOOD SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

Donations- we are always looking for donations of good quality books and unopened gifts or toys for our tombola's throughout the year. If you have anything you would like to donation please email.

Second Hand Uniform- a room is being set up for the sale of good quality second hand uniform so if you have any that you no longer use please bring this to the office.

Contacting us:

If you have any suggestions, would like to join the team, volunteer to help at an event or to make a donation please email us on OSA@oakwoodlive.net

9